
 

 

September 23, 2011 

TO:     All Shortlisted Proposers  

FROM:  Valerie Rolandelli 

RE:      MEEC LMS Procurement RFP 90936 
 Addendum 7 dated 09/23/2011 
 
The following answers a question received regarding the BAFO that is due to the Issuing Office on Friday, 
October  7, 2011 on or before 2:00 pm.   Proposers are to acknowledge receipt of this addendum by 
noting the addendum number and the addendum date in the appropriate spaces on the BAFO form 
issued with Addendum 6. 
  

1. Question:   In regards to the document, Scenario 1 – Higher Education -9000.pdf, should we plan 
to either A) provide a separate unique pricing solution for this scenario or B) consider a scenario 
like this when submitting our pricing for all consortium-wide members? 
 
Answer:   With the submitted BAFO form, Proposers are to provide maximum unit prices that 
are applicable to all MEEC members.   (This is just like you did for the prior pricing submitted, 
but MEEC is anticipating receiving better unit prices than originally quoted.)  In addition, 
Proposers are to then apply the quoted BAFO unit pricing to the unique scenario.   (One of these 
scenarios, Scenario 1 – Higher Education-9000 pdf was provided with Addendum 6.    I anticipate 
issuing additional scenarios by 9/30/2011.)  After you have applied the quoted BAFO unit pricing 
to the unique scenario, Proposers may then offer better unique unit pricing or a greater 
discount for the specific scenario.     This is the same process that the awarded Master 
Contractors and the buying MEEC member will follow for specific Task Orders that may be done 
under the awarded Master Contracts. 
 

END OF ADDENDUM #7 DATED 9/23/2011 


